
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

D.O.    SB / SBM / 143 / 2017            Date: 28th April 2017 

 

Dear Sir, 

At the outset, I wish to thank you for your wholehearted participation and cooperation in 

the City Sanitation Ranking Survey “Swachh Survekshan 2017” that concluded in February. 

The survey was aimed at fostering a spirit of competition among the cities and to ensure 

cleanliness in the urban areas. I am happy to declare that the analysis and computations of the 

survey results have now been completed, and ready for declaration. 

In this regard, an award ceremony has been organised on 4th May 2017, 11 am – 2 pm, 

at the National Media Centre (next to Hotel Le Meridien), Raisina Road, Windsor Place, New 

Delhi - 110001, where the results will be formally declared by the Hon’ble Minister for Urban 

Development, Shri Venkaiah Naidu.  

I am delighted to inform you that your city has been selected as one of the winners to be 

felicitated during the press conference. Accordingly, I would like to invite you to attend the event 

in person on behalf of your city, to receive the award. I request you to also bring along with you 

the Hon’ble Mayor of the city, to attend the event. Since the event will be held in the morning, 

we suggest that you may plan to reach Delhi by 3rd May evening. Kindly be seated at the venue 

latest by 10 am, on 4th May 2017. In case of any clarifications, kindly contact Ms Pooja Lahri 

(mobile no. +91 9686697200; email:  poojalahri@kpmg.com). 

We look forward to your cooperation and continued efforts to rise to even greater heights 

in making the Swachh Bharat Mission a success.  

 

 

With warm regards 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
To: Shri. Arun Prakash, Municipal Commissioner-Jhansi 
 

 

mailto:poojalahri@kpmg.com

